NEWSLETTER

ISSUE 30

19th May 2017

Stars of the Week

Class 1: Holly Gornall. Lily Drinkall and Noah Seed

Class 2: Daniel Clark, James Wilcock and Emily Maiden

Cross Country

Rebecca, Martha, Grace, Alice, Ted, Harry and Daniel ran superbly at the Cross Country Event on Wednesday, making the school proud of their achievement and determination. Well Done!

Float Making Session

Parents and helpers are welcome to meet on Saturday from 10.30am at Amanda's (Hudsbrook Farm PR3 1UQ) for the final touches to the float. All help appreciated.

Numbers Club

The May Numbers Club draw will take place on Monday 22nd May , if you haven't sent your forms back yet, there is still time to join the first draw.

Garstang and Catterall Galas

Thank you to all those who are working so hard to prepare for this event. We were pleased that we had lots of volunteers to walk with the float in the three processions. Elaine Seed has drawn up a rota and everyone who volunteered is included. There is still some work to be done and of course we need to pray for fine weather!

Family Picnic Day at Claughton Hall - Update

On Wednesday Mrs Butterworth and some parents met with Mrs Fitzherbert Brockholes to discuss ideas for this event. It was agreed that this event should not add to the workload of parents who are already very busy with the float. We do not need parents to run stalls as we want everyone to have chance to enjoy the day with their families. The entrance fee of £5 will be charge per car. Mr and Mrs Fitzhertbert Brockholes will open one of the fields as a car park. There will be no food on sale, but we are hoping to persuade an ice cream van to attend. People should bring their own picnics. As it is an outdoor event people may bring their own picnic rugs, chairs or even a gazebo to shelter from the sun or rain. (Hopefully it will be a fine day)

We would like to provide some children's entertainment and have musicians, dance groups and other entertainers. We have a limited budget so we need you help with this. If you know of any musicians, groups or entertainers who would be willing to perform for free or at a reduced cost in return for publicity please get in touch with Mrs Ball or email Mrs Butterworth – head@st-marysclaughton.lancs.sch.uk The event is being publicised in the Garstang Courier and (maybe) the Lancashire Evening Post, so we are expecting a big turnout!

W/C 22nd May 2017

Mon	22nd

Tues 4th July

3.45-5.00

Tues 23rd	10.00	Miss Jolly's transition meeting Yr 6 to LGGS
	11.00	Miss Shepherd transition meeting Yr 6 to GCA
	1.30-3.30	Pre-School Multi-Skills afternoon
Weds 24th	10.30	Swimming
	3.30-4.30	After School Clubs - Multi-Skills & Cricket
Thurs 25th	3.30 – 4.30	After School Clubs - Tennis and Handball
Fri 26th	3.10	Celebration Assembly
	3.30	School Closes for Half Term
Future Diary Dates		
Wed 7th June	2.30-4.15	Tag Rugby Tournament at Myerscough College
Wed 14th June	9.30-2.45	$\mbox{Yr} 5 \ \& 6$ adventure, fun and team building day at Waddecar with Broughton Police.
Thurs 15th June	4.00-6.00	7 a side football tournament at Barton St Lawrence .
Wed 21st June	3.45-5.00	Rounders Competition at GCA
Tues 27th June	1.30	Sports Day
Wed 28th June	All Day	High School Transition Days for Yr 6 at GCA and LGGS
Thurs 29th June	9.45-3.30	Yr 5 & 6 Borwick Hall Trip

Athletics Tournament at GCA

